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Next Sunday:  
Message:  Dave Harnish 

Librarian:  Dorothy Beachy               

Church Nursery:  Olivia King, Keturah Shuman         

On-Call Nursery: Amy Smith 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 
 

Sept 3     10:00 a.m.       Ladies Bible Study Begins 

Sept 9       7:00 p.m.      Administrative Council 

Attendance and Offering: 

 

Attendance last Sunday: 70 

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:     $ 1612.14 

     

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

Mission Statement: 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 
LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

PASTOR OF VISITATION AND OUTREACH 

 Dan Althouse 314-7162 danchapel@gmail.com 

“Loving God, Loving People” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 2014 

"Rest" 

Matthew 11:28-30 

Welcome & announcements  Dan Althouse 

Praise and worship in song 

Responding with tithes and offerings 

Message    Dave Harnish 

Sending prayer Dan Althouse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café  9:30-10:00 a.m.

Worship Service  10:00-11:15 a.m.                       



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 10:00-11:15 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

♦  Ages 3 – 5 (Preschool), 10:35 -11:15 a.m., Room #5 

♦  K – 2nd Grades, 10:35 - 11:15 a.m., Room #3 

♦   3rd-5th Grades, 10:35 - 11:15 a.m., Room #4 

 

Adults- International Bible Lesson- 9:15 a.m., Conference room 

 

 

There will no Part 2 classes and groups during August.  

Please take some time to fellowship with others after 

the service. 

 

Serving Today: 

Greeters: Milt & Geri Heilman 

Librarian: Kathy Jenkins 

Church Nursery: Amy Smith, Zoe Smith 

On-Call Nursery: Linda Althouse 

Part 2 Nursery: No part 2 for August 

 
 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

 

Sun          7:00 p.m.      Senior High Youth Bible Study 

 

 

Announcements 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS- If you need grocery gift cards, please see 

Twila. This is an ongoing fundraiser for the youth who are able to 

purchase gift cards from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a discount and 

sell them at face value for a 5% profit. 

� AFFIRMATION BALLOTS are due TODAY.  Please place ballots in 

the box on the table in the lobby.  If you are a member and did not receive 

a ballot, there are a few extras under the mailboxes.   

� MISSION OFFERING received next week will be divided as follows: 

Sean Fitzgerald (Karen Refugees)- $1,500; Alan & Carol Wert(Wales)- 

$1,400; Travis & Bekii Kisamore (Chili)- $1,000; Clair & Beth Good (Vision 

Columbia)- $900.  Of the remaining amount: Living Love Ministries- 40%; 

Eastern Mennonite Missions General Fund- 25%; Susquehanna Valley 

Pregnancy Services- 20%; African Association of Bible Schools- 15%. 

� JUNIOR HIGH WELCOME PICNIC will be held Sunday, Sept 7  at 

noon after church at the home of Dwane and Karey Newswanger to 

welcome new members to the group.  All current and new Jr high 

members and their families are invited.   Meal will be provided by the 

Newswangers. 

� TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAME…We have group tickets to see 

the Lancaster Barnstormers on Saturday evening September 20. Cost is 

$8/ticket. Sign up at the table in the lobby – first come, first serve. Make 

checks payable to Marietta Community Chapel (“Barnstormers” in the 

memo line).  

� TIM HAWKINS, CHRISTIAN COMMEDIAN will be performing in 

York on Saturday, October 11 at 7pm. (doors open at 6pm) We have 30 

tickets and the cost is $20/ticket. Please sign up on the sign-up sheet on 

the table in the lobby. Tickets will be handed October 5. Please make 

payment by no later than October 5. Write check out to Marietta 

Community Chapel (put “Tim Hawkins” in the memo line). If you need 

transportation contact Dan by October 5th. 

� NO FIFTH SUNDAY FELLOWSHIP MEAL will be held on 

August 31 since we just had a meal together last week at Church 

in the Park.  

� THE MENNONITE CHILDREN'S CHOIR OF LANCASTER 

offers a Prelude Music class, a non-auditioned exploratory music 

program for children in kindergarten through grade 2. Classes are 

held on Tuesday evenings at 5:15 p.m. or 6:15 p.m. from late 

September through April at Blossom Hill Mennonite Church, 

Lancaster. To register, please contact Prelude Music Director Dot 

Smith at preludemusic@lancastermennonite.org or 717-799-4103. 

� WORD OF LIFE CHAPEL IN BAINBRIDGE is looking for 

members to join their  Friday Night Church Bowling League.  The 

league meets every Friday night starting September 5th at 

Clearview Lanes in Mount Joy. It is a sanctioned league, so there is 

a $16 fee to become a member of the United States Bowling 

Congress and it is $15 per week. All skill levels and ages are 

welcomed.  Contact Dale Aungst at  717-413-6435 for more 

information. 

� WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY will begin on Wednesday, 

September 3 at 10:00 a.m.  Come participate in watching and 

discussing a video series by Priscilla Shirer entitled "Gideon: Your 

Weakness God`s Strength".   The group will meet the 1st & 3rd 

Wednesdays. All women are invited to participate by signing up 

at the lobby table.  If you have any questions, please contact Geri 

Heilman or Phyllis Oberholtzer. 

� SUMMER SCHEDULE will remain in effect for these last two 

weeks of August.  KFC will resume it's normal schedule beginning 

September 7. 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD- Take a minute to check the 

bulletin board for more information on the following and more... 

    �  MCC's Material Resources Center in Ephrata is in need of 

those who can sew to make 10,000 bags and also scarves for the 

upcoming Mennonite World Conference Assembly to be held in 

Harrisburg, PA in July 2015. 

                                                 YOUTH 

    ▪ Jr High Youth Welcome Picnic- September 7 @ noon. 


